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UPCOMING
DATES

Re-enrollment

FEBRUARY 1ST-15TH

Girls Basketball  Game

FEBRUARY 6TH & 9TH

Middle School Dance

FEBRUARY 10TH

School Board Meeting

FEBRUARY 13TH

No School

FEBRUARY 20TH

FEBRUARY 3RD, 2023

Hello RPSA Families,

Did you know that we now have 10 full  hours of sun back in 
a day?  We are looking forward to the longer days and more
 sunshine.  Please remember to send outside gear with your 
student as we go outside as much as we can. 

It  is  re-enrollment time. Please see the note below from
Ms. Brandy.  You need to return your blue form ASAP if  you 
have not already done so.  There is  also information regarding 
our upcoming Kindergarten Round-Up as well  as Open 
Enrollment.  Please share with your fr iends and family who
 are looking for a great place to send their children to school.  

We have noticed some issues creeping up during pick up 
time. We are not allowed to let students cross into the 
inside/2nd lane to get into their  vehicle.  You need to park
 and walk across to get your student or you need to enter 
the 1st pickup lane.  Also you are not allowed to park in the
 Airgas parking lot or Morey Courts to wait until  we dismiss.
 Both of these business have been great neighbors but they 
will  make a report to the authorities i f  needed. 

Sincerely,
Sarah Anderson

 



Remember to return your re-enrollment
forms so you have a spot next school
year.     

Remember to share our information
about our upcoming Kindergarten Round
Up. 

Remember to follow the pick up
procedures so we can move the l ine
quickly and safely.  

 Remember to send outside gear with
your student.   

Remember to call  the office by 9am if
your student will  need a hot lunch and
will  be arriving to school later.  

TH INGS TO REMEMBER FOR NEXT WEEK:
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School Doors Open 
at 7:45 am

 
School Starts 

at 8:00 am
 

School Ends
 at 3:25 pm on 

M, T, TH, F
 

Early Dismissal on
Wednesday at 2pm. 

 
 
 
 



RE-ENROLLMENT INFORMATION
 

It 's  re-enrollment time for the next school year.  Please watch for the blue re-
enrollment form to come home with your student.  According to our contract with
CMU, students must re-enroll  for the next school year to hold their spot.  If  we do

not receive your child's re-enrollment form they will  lose their  spot for next
school year and that spot will  be given to another student who enrolls in the

open enrollment period March 1-15th.  If  you have any questions,  please call
Brandy in the office at 989-773-9889.



UPCOMING EVENTS!





Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Assorted
Cereal

Fresh Fruit
Juice

Choice of
Milk

Muffins
Fresh
Fruit
Juice

Choice of
Milk

 

Granola Bar
& Fruit

Fresh Fruit
Juice

Choice of
Milk

Pop-tarts
Fresh Fruit

Juice
Choice of

Milk
 

Nutigrain
Bar

Fresh Fruit
Juice

Choice of
Milk

BREAKFAST

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Cheeseburger
Baked Beans

 Fruit
Choice of Milk

Beef Taco
Stick
Baby

Carrots
Fruit

Choice of
Milk

Pizza
Iceberg

Salad Blend
Fruit

Choice of
Milk

Pancakes
with syrup

Turkey
Sausage

Hashbrown
Round

Applesauce
Choice of

Milk

Ham and
Cheese
Wrap

Iceberg
Salad blend

Fruit
Choice of

Milk

LUNCH


